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In reply please quote: 

Ref.: 18-CC44.14 
 

 
August 1, 2018 
 
 
ALL MUNICIPALITIES IN ONTARIO: 
 
 
Subject: New Business Item 44.14 

Immediate Steps to Address Gun Violence  
 

City Council on July 23, 24, 25, 26, 27 and 30, 2018, adopted this Item as amended, and among 
other things, has requested the Chief Coroner for Ontario to hold an inquest into gun violence 
related deaths in Toronto to make useful recommendations directed to the avoidance of further 
deaths due to gun violence.  
 
Toronto City Council has also circulated this resolution to Ontario municipalities asking that they 
support this request for their communities. 
 
 
 
 
for City Clerk 
 
M. Toft/sb 
 
Attachment 
 
Sent to: Chief Coroner, Province of Ontario 

Medical Officer of Health 
President and Chief Executive Officer, 
  Toronto Community Housing Corporation 
Chair, Toronto Police Services Board 
All Municipalities in Ontario 
All Interested Parties 

 
c. City Manager 

 
 
 


